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ANNOUNCEMENTS

FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON TALL BUILDINGS
Hong Kong and Shanghai, April-May 1988

With the success of the three Tall Buildings Conferences held in 1973, 1976 and 1984, the
Fourth International Conference on Tall Buildings will be held in Hong Kong (3 days)
and Shanghai (3 days) in April-May 1988. The Organizing Committee takes the pleasure
in inviting you to participate in this forthcoming Conference.

The Conference is jointly organized by the Hong Kong Institution of Engineers; the
Department of Civil and Structural Engineering, University of Hong Kong; the
Architectural Society of Shanghai; and the Tongji University, Shanghai. Sponsors of the
Conference are the Building Contractors’ Association, Ltd., Hong Kong; the Chartered
Institution of Building Services Engineers, U.K.; the Council on Tall Buildings and
Urban Habitat, U.S.A.; the Hong Kong Institute of Architects; and the Institution of
Structural Engineers, U.K.

An International Committee comprising experts and renowned architects and
engineers from all over the world has been formed to steer the Conference. The
Chairman of the International Committee is Professor Y. K. Cheung, Dean of
Engineering and Head of the Department of Civil and Structural Engineering,
University of Hong Kong.

Contributions on planning, design, construction and other related aspects of tall
buildings are welcome. Abstracts of papers in approximately 300 words should be
submitted to the Conference Secretary for review by 30 April 1987. Accepted papers will
be required by October 1987 for publication in the Conference Proceedings.

Abstracts and requests for further information should be sent to:

Mr P. K. K. Lee

Conference Secretary

Fourth International Conference on Tall Buildings
c/o Department of Civil and Structural Engineering
University of Hong Kong

Hong Kong

INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON STRUCTURAL FAILURE
Massachusetts Institute of Technology, Cambridge, Massachusetts, U.S.A., 6~8 June 1988

This is the Second International Symposium in this general area. Structural Crashworthi-
ness was emphasized in the first meeting while this Symposium focuses on Structural
Failure. The first meeting was held in Liverpool during September 1983 and the
proceedings are published in the book Structural Crashworthiness, edited by N. Jones
and T. Wierzbicki (Butterworth, 1983) and special issues of the International Journal of
Impact Engineering 1(3) (1983) and the International Journal of Mechanical Sciences
25(9/10) (1983).
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